
4th Annual Convention Registration Form 

June 6, 7, & 8, 2019 Peoria, Illinois

REGISTRATION FORM MUST BE POSTMARKED BY APRIL 30

Your 2019 Blue and White Pottery/Old Sleepy Eye Collectors Club Convention will be held June 

6, 7, & 8 at the Embassy Suites in East Peoria, Illinois. Cut off date for convention registration 

this year is April 30th. Registration after April30 will have a late fee of $20 added. If unable to 
attend convention, let Susie know before June 1 otherwise no refund will be made. Please 

send the completed form and check payable to the BWPOSECC to: 

BWPOSECC 

%Susie Reicheneker 

402 North Laurel Elmwood. IL 61529 

 Name(s).____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Address __________________________________E Mail______________________________________ 

 City ____________________State .___________Zip________Telephone__________________________ 

1.  $50 X____people=$_____ Convention Registration $50 per person includes 1 Banquet Meal 

Convention Registration if registering after April 30 is $70   $70 X ____people=$_____ 

2. Do you wish to reserve any tables for the Convention Show & Sale? Yes ________No_______

(Tables are 6' x 30" - Charge per table $10.00)

How many tables do you wish to order? NUMBER OF TABLES______x$10   = $____ 

TOTAL (SUM OF LINES 1 - 3) =         =$____ 

3. Do you plan to attend the banquet on Saturday evening?  Yes______ No______ 

(Included with convention registration fee) 

4. Will 2019 be your first convention?   Yes_______No______ 

NOTE: ALL CONVENTION ACTIVITIES ON FRIDAY ARE FREE FOR ALL MEMBERS. 

IF ONLY ATTENDING THE AUCTION ON SATURDAY, THE COST IS $50 PER PERSON (IF PAID BEFORE 
MAY 1ST ).
IF YOU WANT TO ATTEND THE SATURDAY AUCTION & THE BANQUET ON SATURDAY NIGHT, THE

COST IS $70 PER PERSON.......BUT WE CANNONT GUARANTEE A MEAL AT THE BANQUET AS

ATTENDANCE TO THE BANQUET IS TURNED IN EARLY.  

Make your 2019 Blue and White Pottery/Old Sleepy Eye Collectors Club Convention Reservations NOW! 

Join us in East Peoria, Illinois in June 2019!




